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Join the KCRWC at the Oriental Wok, Ft. Mitchell on 
Monday, October 26th at 11:30am as we welcome 

Jenean Hampton, Candidate for Lt. Governor. 
 
Please join us to meet and hear Jenean Hampton. She was born and raised in inner city 
Detroit.  Jenean grew up in a less than ideal financial situation, but found inspiration in 
NASA’s space program.  When the family acquired a television, Jenean watched and was 
inspired by space mission launches and landings.  Her excitement in the program and 
reading helped Jenean form a positive, optimistic outlook.  After high school, Jenean 
worked five years in the automotive industry to help pay for college and graduated from 
Wayne State University in 1985.  Shortly after graduation she joined the U.S. Air Force as a 
computer systems officer, writing computer code and testing software. She was deployed 
to Operation Desert Storm in Saudi Arabia. While stationed in Riyadh, Saudi Arabia, 
Jenean, an Air Force Captain, was responsible for critical radar software used in both 
search and rescue missions and tracking enemy planes. After the Air Force, Jenean began a 
19-year career in the corrugated packaging industry. Jenean has been married 14 years to 
Dr. Doyle Isaak, a retired U.S. Air Force officer.  They live in Bowling Green where Jenean is 
active in the community.  As a supporter of constitutionally limited government, Jenean 
serves as a strong conservative voice in Kentucky. 
 

Registration begins at 11:30 a.m., with the meeting beginning promptly at 12 
noon.  The cost for lunch is $16.00.  When you register at the door, you will 
take a card to place at your seat corresponding to your lunch choice of either: 

Peppercorn Steak    or    Shrimp Fried Rice 

As always, if you have special food needs of dietary restrictions, let your server know. 

 
Please RSVP to Katie by e-mail to membership@kcrwc.org or 859-391-7483 

Reservations requested by noon on Wednesday, October 21st. 
 

                                                       2015 Campaigns-Get Involved 
Governor: Matt Bevin                                          Atty General: Whitney Westerfield                      
Lt. Governor: Jenean Hampton                             www.whitneywesterfield.com  
www.mattbevin.com                                           PO Box 340 Hopkinsville, KY 42241 
PO Box 43674 Middletown, KY 40253     
 
Secretary of State: Steve Knipper                         Auditor: Mike Harmon 
www.knipperweb.com                                         www.harmonforauditor.com 
PO Box 18202 Erlanger, KY 41018                        PO Box 2044 Danville, KY  40423 
 
Commissioner of Agriculture: Ryan Quarles            
www.ryanquarles.com                                                  
PO Box 1001  Georgetown, KY 40324                             
 
Treasurer: Allison Ball 
www.ballforkentucky.com 
PO Box 610 Pikeville, KY 41502    

 

NOVEMBER 3RD~ 

GET OUT & VOTE! 

Remember to vote the WHOLE ballot!! 
 

mailto:membership@kcrwc.org
http://www.whitneywesterfield.com/
http://www.mattbevin.com/
http://www.knipperweb.com/
http://www.harmonforauditor.com/
http://www.ryanquarles.com/
http://www.ballforkentucky.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Flo Alfred is our member of the month for October. She was born in Corbin, Ky and 
remembers her father talking about politics.  She remembers him voting for Wendell 
Wellkie and Thomas E. Dewey, of course, neither won. Flo recently visited 
Cumberland Falls and the DuPont Lodge.  It was such a special time for her since her 
father helped build the lodge. She went around touching the stones savoring the 
experience and wondering how many of the stones her father had touched.  Those 
are memories that she will always hold dear.  She is very proud of her heritage. There 
was not much money, but a loving family, a clean house and a garden. Flo was 12 
when her family moved to Northern Kentucky. She attended John G Carlisle then to 
Holmes High School.  She then attended business school. She worked at ATT & 
Cincinnati Bell until retirement in 1982.  
After she retired, she had more time to get involved in politics and volunteer work. 
She was on the Auxiliary Board at St. Luke Hospital doing fundraising, has been 
involved with the Salvation Army for a long time doing fundraising for many projects 
and, of course, working with KCRWC.  Flo has walked the 5K for the last several years 
to raise money for the for the Northern Kentucky 9/11 Memorial that was dedicated 
on Friday, September 11, 2015, at the Crescent Springs Community Park in Crescent 
Springs where she won several gold medals for completing the 5K. 
She has fond memories of getting interested in politics and always wanted to stay 
informed.  She met Clyde and Mary Middleton in the ‘60s.  Flo still has a note Mary 
wrote her regarding the Children’s after school programs which Flo helped raise 
money to fund and support. 
Flo remembers the Republican Headquarters, a small storefront in Covington, and the 
night Gene Snyder won has seat in the House of Representatives.  She has a picture 
with a group of Gene Snyder supporters standing in front of the headquarters after he 
won the election. She was active in the campaigns of Clyde Middleton and Jim 
Bunning. She remembers sitting next to Edna Whitus making calls for the candidates. 
Flo is a breast cancer survivor.  She was initially diagnosed in 2001, but then again in 
2009 and 2014.  She was nominated as a cancer survivor and invited to walk the track 
at Churchill Downs for the 136th running of the Kentucky Oaks where cancer survivors 
are recognized.  
Flo was nominated and recognized in 2001 as KCRWC’s Honoree.  This year she was 
named the “Best Dressed” woman at KCRWC’s Picnic/Luau in July.  She feels that she 
is the most blessed woman on the planet.  She is so blessed to have met so many 
people and had the opportunity to be involved with so many wonderful groups and 
organizations. 

 

 

 
HERE’S THE RECIPE FROM THE WINNER OF THE SECOND ANNUAL CHILI COOKOFF  
KATIE SHUMATE’S WHITE CHICKEN CHILI 
 
2 cans cannelloni (or great northern) beans 

1 large onion - chopped 

4 oz unsalted butter 
1/4 cup flour 

1-1/2 cups chicken broth (more can be added if chili is too thick) 
2 cups half and half 

1 tsp Tabasco (or more to taste) 
1-1/2 tsp chili powder 

1 tsp cumin 

1/2 tsp salt 
1/2 tsp pepper 

2 4 oz cans chopped green chilies 
1-1/2 lbs cooked chicken breasts- cut into pieces 

 

Sauté onions in half of butter until soft. In separate heavy pan melt remaining butter and whisk in flour to create a roux. 
Cook, whisking constantly for approx 3 minutes (do not burn). Stir in onion, broth and half and half whisking constantly 

until thickened. Bring to a boil, and then simmer 5 minutes. Stir in rest of the ingredients and simmer 20 minutes. 
 
Serve with hot sauce, Monterey Jack cheese, sour cream, and crackers 
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NEWS TO NOTE… 
Our sympathy goes out to the family and friends 

of longtime member, Evelyn Lett, who passed 

away at the age of 98, on September 26, 2015. 

 

Congratulations to Beth Rose (and 
family) on the birth of her beautiful 
granddaughter, Jane Amman, born on 
9/24/15! 
2015 Meeting Dates for Your Calendar 

Nov 23 Holiday Celebration@Oriental Wok - We will 

be collecting items to send to Richard St. Onge.  See 

past two newsletters for items. 

If you have any news to note, please send it to 

publicity@kcrwc.org 

 

A “Northern Kentucky Salute” to Matt Bevin, 
Candidate for Governor of Kentucky with Special 

Guest, Congressman Thomas Massie on 
Friday, October 23 

5:30-6:30pm Sponsor’s Reception with 
Congressman Thomas Massie and Matt Bevin 

 6:30-7:30pm General Reception 
at the home of Greg and Katie Shumate, 
2030 Edenderry Drive, Ft. Mitchell, KY 41017 
$1000 Sponsor, $250 Host, $100 per person 
Please RSVP no later than October 21st to 
Jordan Morgan at Jordan@MattBevin.com 

If you cannot attend, but would like to support the 
campaign please send your check to: 

Matt Bevin for Kentucky 
P.O. Box 436374 

Middletown, KY 40253 

A Few Words From Pam Dimmerman… 

I was honored to attend the 38th Biennial Convention in Phoenix, Arizona at the JW Marriott Desert Ridge from 
September 10th through the 13th. Mary Lou Blount was a registered delegate at large for the state. 
On Friday the 11th, Mary Lou and I attended a brunch in honor of Sheriff Joe Arpaio, the sheriff who is famous for 
housing inmates in tent cities while they wear pink boxer shorts. It was a delight to meet him and some of his 
deputies who admired the man and the work he did. At 3:30, we attended an Achievement Awards Reception 
where our club received the Silver Award for Achievement. Immediately following the reception, we gathered in 
the Grand Saguaro Ballroom for the Convention Kickoff with Carly Fiorina. At 6 pm we attended the Opening 
Night Welcome dinner. 

On Saturday, our General Session began promptly at 8:30 am and was called to order by NFRW 
President, Kathy Brugger. Our very own KFRW President, Barb Ellerbrook, participated in the Parade of State 
Federation Presidents. Arizona Secretary of State, The Honorable Michele Reagan, gave the convention 
welcome. After some committee reports and adoption of convention rules, program and election rules, we were 
presented with video remarks by Senator Marco Rubio. Campaign Volunteer Awards and Public Relations 
Awards were given with more committee reports presented after. At 12:30 pm, all delegates were invited to a 
luncheon where Janet Huckabee, former first lady of Arkansas and wife of presidential candidate, Mike 
Huckabee, gave the keynote address. At 2:30 pm that afternoon, I had the opportunity to attend a workshop on 
membership, which proved to be an excellent source of information regarding "Adding Seats to the Table". The 
PM General Session began at 4 pm. The Honorable Kay Granger, Congresswoman from Texas addressed the 
delegates on behalf of Jeb Bush, Candidate for President followed by video remarks from Dr. Ben Carson with a 
personal appearance by Senator Ted Cruz. Most of the business for the convention was completed on Saturday 
but the passing of the gavel from Kathy Brugger to our new NFRW President, Carrie Almond, was on Sunday as 
is customary at the end of the President's term. I was truly honored to be your delegate at the National 
Convention. Thank you for this great opportunity but more important, thank you for your continued support to 
elect conservative candidates. As we say in the American Legion Auxiliary, For God and Country! 
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We are also on Facebook! 
Search for Kenton County  
Republican Women’s Club,  
and click “like”! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Save the Dates: 
More info can be found on KCRWC website www.kcrwc.org/ 
Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/pages/Kenton-
County-Republican-Womens-Club/143468462360368/ and 
in emails. 

 
10/23 – A “Northern Kentucky Salute” to Matt Bevin, Candidate for 
Governor of Kentucky with Special Guest, Congressman Thomas Massie 
5:30-6:30pm Sponsor’s Reception with Congressman Massie and Matt 
Bevin, 6:30-7:30pm General Reception at the home of Greg and Katie 
Shumate, 2030 Edenderry Drive, Ft. Mitchell, KY 41017 
 
10/26 - KCRWC Meeting @ Oriental Wok 11:3OAM 
 

11/3   - ELECTION DAY!!! VOTE!!! 
 
11/19 - Northern KY Young Republicans 
 
11/21 – KFRW November Fundraiser at Spindletop Hall; $35/per 
person; Christmas in Red “A Republican Women’s Event” 
 
11/23 - KCRWC's Holiday Celebration with election of officers at the 
Oriental Wok. Doors open at 6:3Opm 

We’re on the Web!! 
 

See us at: 

www.kcrwc.org 

Kenton County Republican 
Women’s Club 
2843 Coachlight Lane 
Burlington, KY 41005 

The publisher reserves the right to edit content 
submitted and apologizes for any errors or 
omissions. 
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